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You don't often get email from _Leam why this is important

| ** Warning External Email **

To the Team,

I am writing to put our objection to the Broadwalk Tower Block
Development. This would just ruined the Edgware and the life of local
community who have been living here in Edgware for

many many years.

So please who ever is responsible for this idea please think again.
from

G&S Gulraiani.





